
MINUTES 
TOWN OF JUNO BEACH 

LANDMARKS ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 
Date: October 29, 2020 

Time: 4:00 pm 
Council Chambers 
340 Ocean Drive 

PRESENT: KATHY FAHY, COMMITTEE MEMBER 
MATTHEW PAZANSKI, COMMITTEE MEMBER 
JIM FERGUSON, COMMITTEE MEMBER 
DD HALPERN, COMMITTEE MEMBER 
PEGGY WHEELER, COMMITTEE MEMBER 
BRUCE FRANSON, COMMITTEE MEMBER 
ROGER BUCKWALTER, COMMITTEE MEMBER 

ALSO PRESENT: KAREN LEAHEY, ADMINISTRATIVE SECRETARY 

ABSENT: SOFIA GILL, COMMITTEE MEMBER 

Audience: 1 

CALL TO ORDER 

Committee Member Pazanski called the Landmarks Advisory Committee meeting to 
order at 4:05pm. 

ADDITIONS, DELETIONS, SUBSTITUTIONS TO THE AGENDA - None 

1. COMMENTS FROM THE PUBLIC - None 

2. MINUTES 

MOTION: Ferguson/Franson made a motion to approve the Landmarks· Committee 
minutes ofOctober 15, 2020. 

ACTION: The motion passed unanimously. 

3. REVIEW/EDIT LANGUAGE FOR INTERPRETIVE SIGNS 

Committee Member Ferguson provided an update on the current language that the committee 
would be reviewing for the signs and stated that after this meeting he would like to take the draft 
to Debi Murray, at the Historical Society ofPalm Beach County, for editing. 

Committee Member Pazanski stated that he would like to discuss a timeline for the signs as well 
and stated that he would like to see the committee have all of the changes and fact checks 
completed within a few weeks so the signs could be sent to Nancy Pobiak to produce a first draft 
of the interpretive signs to present to the Town Council, for their approval, at the December 9th 
Council Meeting. 
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The committee reviewed the language for each interpretive sign and discussed the recommended 
changes proposed by the committee members. 

The committee agreed to forward the language for review as proposed to Debi Murray at the 
Historical Society ofPalm Beach County, to the Loggerhead Marinelife Center, and Larry 
Woods, who worked with Eleanor Fletcher for many years. 

4. COMMENTS FROM THE COMMITTEE 

Committee Member Pazanski announced that the next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, 
November 12th at 4:00pm. 

5. ADJOURNMENT 

Committee Member Pazanski adjourned the meeting at 6:14pm. 

Matthew Pazanski, Committee Member Karen Leahey, Administrative Secretary 

Minutes approved November 12, 2020 


